
 

 

LIU POST FREE WRESTLING CLINIC 

Friday December 2
nd

 2016 from 5:00-6:30pm 

Pratt Recreational Center 

Before the LIU Post vs NYU Wrestling Match 

 

 

LIU Post Wrestling will be holding a FREE CLINIC in the Pratt 

Recreational Center  

 

The clinic is open to any youth and HS wrestler 

 

 Prizes (T shirts, sweatshirts, shorts) will be given out 

 

Just prior to the LIU vs NYU match at 7pm, the LIU Post Wrestling team 

will honor fallen NYPD Sgt. Paul Tuozzolo. Sgt. Tuozzolo was a highly 

decorated member of the NYPD and a lifelong resident of Long Island. 

All gate receipts from the match will benefit the S.B.A Widows and 

Children’s Foundation and the family of Sgt. Tuozzolo. In addition, tax 

deductible donations will be accepted during the match.  

 

All checks should be made payable to:  

“S.B.A. Widows and Children’s Foundation”.  

Please write “Sgt. Tuozzolo Family” on the check memo 

 

 

 

 


